ANNOUNCEMENT: AFRL Classified Industry Day - 8 October 2025

Mark your calendars! You're invited to attend the Air Force Research Laboratory (AFRL)
Classified Industry Day on Wednesday, 8 October 2025, from 0800-1600 at Wright-Patterson Air
Force Base (WPAFB).

This exclusive event provides a unique opportunity to engage directly with AFRL leadership and
gain valuable insights into upcoming research and development opportunities.

Attendees will hear from:

e The AFRL Senior Leaders

e AFRL's Four Integrated Planning Team (IPT) Leads
e AFRL Contracting Office

e AFWERX

e AFRL Innovation Pipeline

This is a vital opportunity to learn how your organization can contribute to cutting-edge research
and development efforts crucial to national security.

Important Security Requirement:

A valid SECRET clearance and US Citizenship is REQUIRED to attend this event. No
exceptions will be made.

Registration Information:

Further details on security clearance verification procedures and base access details will be sent
after registration. A detailed agenda will be released NLT 22 September. Please monitor
SAM.GOV for updates.

NOTE: Space is limited. We may need to restrict the number of attendees per company and will
notify you if adjustments to your registration are required.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Register Here


https://forms.osi.apps.mil/r/MuFw3Ai5Dw

